
 

Friday 12th April 24 
 
Join us this Sunday if you can, when John Merson will be visiting to preach in the morning 
service at 11am and we’ll be sharing communion together. Remember that you can come 
early to join the weekly prayer meeting in the side hall at 10.30am. 
In the evening at 6.30pm Peter Osei-Bonsu will be looking at the topic of Redemption in 
our “Aspects of the Cross” series. 

 
All mid-week activities will be returning to normal schedules after the two-week break, 
from Monday 15th April: 

 Monday Club on Mondays at 6pm-7pm for P1-P7 children 
 Craft Club on Tuesdays at 10-11.30am for all who enjoy crafting and chatting! 
 Men’s Indoor Bowls (with indoor curling coming soon!) on Tuesdays at 10am-

12pm 
 Mainly Music for pre-school families on Tuesdays from 1-2.30pm 
 Kids Sports Club for ages 7-14 on Tuesdays from 6.30-7.30pm 
 Baby and Toddler Group on Thursdays for preschool families from 10-11.30am 
 Ladies Prayer Group on Thursdays from 10.30-11.30am 
 Youth Night for S1-S6 youth on Fridays at 7pm  

 
A trial run of serving teas and coffees on Sunday mornings is going to take place during 
June and July with self-service drinks being available from 10.15am for those arriving for 
the prayer meeting, and then we’ll have it served in the atrium after the morning service 
until 1pm. If you’d be keen to help out with this, please get in touch with Frances Ritchie or 
Gillian Reid. 

 
Home Bible Study Groups will be meeting again from the week of 21st April, 
for a new series of 7 studies in the book of 2nd Corinthians, with the title 
“The Gospel in all of Life” 
If you’ve not previously been part of a group we’d encourage you to think 
about joining one as a great way to study the bible with other Christians 
and to spend time in prayer and conversation from week to week. You can 

speak to one of the elders on Sunday or click through to the website to fill in a sign-up 
form and we’ll get you allocated to a suitable group. 

 
Do you have a free week in the summer where you could help us with 
running tech in the mornings of Holiday Club? Or you could help with 
crafts, snacks, games, small groups, music, drama or preparing lunch 
for the team. Plans for the annual summer Inter Church Holiday Club 
are well underway! This year, as we work together with Bon Accord Free 
Church, Gilcomston Church and the YMCA, we will be running the “Great 
Glen Green Welly Garden Show” for all Primary School children in the week of 12th August. 
We’d love you to join the team as we teach the children the gospel story from Creation to 



Heaven over the course of 4 days!! Please fill in the team application form at 
www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/team (Registration for children will open in May.) 

 
 Congratulations Corner! 
Recent engagements have taken place for Alwis Rajendran and Lindsey, and Ben Binnie 
and Anya. Pray for both couples as they make arrangements for weddings and prepare for 
marriage in the months to come. 
 
Give thanks with Chris and Thea Moon on the safe arrival of baby Esther Rebecca Karen 
Moon, born on Monday morning, 8th April, weighing in at 6lb, 10.5oz. All are doing well 
and settling in at home, and new grandparents Kevin and Rebecca are delighted! 
 
Every Blessing,  
 

     
  

 

 


